
Subject: School Update
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 at 9:53:47 AM Eastern Daylight Time 
From: email@renweb.com on behalf of Richard Calloway
To: 

Good morning parents and families!

We are praying for you and your families during these days. I want you to know that our faculty and staff are
working hard to deliver top quality distance learning. We will conTnue distance learning through April 30th,
and we will evaluate what we will do next aVer that. We will be monitoring closely the plans by our
government to reopen business and hopefully be able to make beWer informed decisions then.

We are prepared and commiWed to advancing our curriculum regardless of what method is available. I have
listed below some informaTon to keep you up to date.

1. Please keep an eye on our calendar on the website as we will observe workdays and holidays as normal.
2. We have instructed teachers to provide for some catch up days, so we do not assign too much work in a short

Tme frame.
3. We will conTnue to post upper and lower school chapels each week and hope they are a blessing.
4. We will conTnue to send devoTons each day and pray that they conTnue to be a blessing to you.
5. We are conTnuing to uTlize Google classroom and our Renweb LMS effecTvely to accomplish distance

learning. We will conTnue to enhance those programs.
6. We have created a new address Mcaprayerrequests@[cit.org if you would like to submit any prayer request

you may have during this Tme. We are commiWed to praying for your needs.
7. We are busy planning for school year 2020-2021. We are commiWed as we are each year to improving our

program each year and our plans reflect that approach.
8. We have been busy planning for an incredible summer camp program this summer. If you have not signed up

and need care, we will send out more informaTon about this later in the week.
9. We are also preparing conTngencies to provide end of the year events for the Class of 2020. Please keep this

class in your prayers.
10. Our teachers are available to help you in anyway, so please reach out to them if you need anything.

Our prayer and heart are for us to be together as a school soon. We will conTnue to keep you updated each
week. We love you and are praying for you!

Rick Calloway
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